
 

 

From: The Director of Music, Michael Stinton, MA (Oxon), LRAM, ARCM. 

 
To: Parents of all boys in Lower School 
 

12 June 2015 
 
Dear Parent 
 

Lower School Gala Concert – Wednesday 24 June, 6pm 
 
As you will have read in recent correspondence from Mr Jenkins, your sons 
will be taking part in the Lower School Gala Concert on Wednesday 24 June 
at 6pm.  The programme will include solo pieces, band and chamber items, 
including the Lower School Wind Band, Junior Strings, Junior Blues, the 
Drum Circle and the Lower School Choir, which will involve all the boys in 
the Lower School. 
 
I would be grateful if you could ensure that your son is equipped with a white 
shirt, and black polished shoes on this day. We will be expecting boys to stay 
at school for rehearsals before the concert, although a number have sporting 
commitments and will be returning to school in time for the concert. 
 
All are welcome to attend and please do bring friends and family to share in 
the occasion. Admission is free, although there will be a retiring collection in 
aid of Sobell House Hospice Charity. We will start at 6pm and should be 
finished by around 7.30pm. 
 
This promises to be a very exciting occasion and celebration of the huge 
musical talent that we have in Lower School.  I look forward to seeing you on 
Wednesday 24 June. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Michael Stinton 
 michael.stinton@abingdon.org.uk 

 


